
Port Angeles Business Association (Carolita McGee)
Ms. Abbett,

Please accept the reasoning of the Port Angeles City Council and select Option #5 - full clean-up.
We live west of the city of Port Angeles and enjoy bike riding on the Olympic Discovery Trail
along the coast, traversing the Rayonier toxic waste site. The site should be returned to the original
state it was in before the Rayonier Mill was in operation, for the benefit of fish, wildlife, the
ecosystem, and residents. This includes restoring Ennis Creek back to its natural conditions. We
cannot allow the pollution to remain and continue to harm the area for generations to come.
Rayonier should pay for the full clean-up, as they profited from dumping the pollutants in the
ground and air.

Thank you,
Carolita McGee
Port Angeles, WA


